
From:  "Phil Manvell" < > 
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  14/12/2014 14:19 
Subject:  Local Plan 2031 - planning comments East Hanney site 
Attachments: Hanney Planning document P Manvell comments continued.docx; Hanney Planning response form P Manvell Dec 
2014.doc 
 
Dear Sir 
 
  
 
Please find attached feedback (your form plus a continuation page) on the 
local plan 2031 in connection with the strategic site identified south of 
East Hanney.  
 
  
 
I would also like to feedback that the Vale website is not very user 
friendly - the documents are extremely difficult to download for review and 
locked up my computer on numerous occasions and the feedback form is very 
difficult to complete because of poor formatting. 
 
  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of my feedback. 
 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
Philippa Manvell 
 
  
 
Tamarisk, Main Street 
 
East Hanney, OXON OX12 0JE 
 
  
 
  
 




